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Welcome 
It’s nice to see you all again. We hope you all have  

a good evening.  

If you would like to play in the second half, please see 

John. 

Super Orchestra Day 
Sunday 9th October 2022 10.30 AM – 7.00 PM 

We are delighted that  the  Super Orchestra Day is 

returning, after a long break. 

The event will take place here in Cobham Village Hall. 

Julie Luck, will be in charge of the day. 

Julie is a very well respected conductor, teacher, and a 

great promoter for the Accordion . 

This is a wonderful opportunity to join and meet  other 

players , and share in the love for the Accordion and 

also the music.  

There may be some entry forms here this evening. 

Anyone who may be interested please let Myra know, 

and we will forward your request.  

There will also be a concert in the evening featuring 

the groups who have taken part. 

Also the mass Orchestra will perform the pieces they 

were working on during the day. 

A great way to introduce your family and friends to the 

accordion. 

The entry fee for the day is £20 

M25 Roadworks 
Please be aware that there are roadworks going on the 

M25 and A3 starting 22nd August and continuing until 

the end of September. 

It will be advisable to check your route if you use these 

roads before travelling. 

Julie Bevan 

Wonderful to hear one of our members, Julie 

Bevan, was playing at Westminster Abbey Gardens, on 

Wednesday afternoon. 

Julie plays with the Cobham Brass Band. 

We hope that the tourists enjoyed the performance. 

Julie has some lovely photos of the afternoon. 

Midland Accordion Festival 

11th 12th and 13th November 2022 

I know some of our members attend this event and 

thoroughly enjoy themselves. 

This year the venue has changed.  

The Mercure Birmingham West Hotel 

Birmingham Road West Bromwich B70 6RS 

Contact Barry Smith accordions2010@hotmail.com  

or Tel: 07831354863 

 

Budapest Café Orchestra 
Landmark Arts Centre  

Ferry Road Teddington. TW11 9NN . 

Saturday 12th November  19-30 

The Budapest Cafe Orchestra ,  

leader Christian Garrick , Violin. 

Featuring, Eddie  Hession, Accordion . 

This incredibly talented team of musicians always 

produce great and enjoyable shows. 

A real treat. 

Check them out on YouTube   

 

London Accordion Orchestra 

Film and Fantasy 

 Saturday 1st October 2022 5.00pm – 7.00pm               

A joint concert with the German National Accordion 

Orchestra.  

At the home of the London Symphony Orchestra. 

UBS & LSO Education Centre 161 Old Street 

London EC1V 9NG 

Myra can help with further details. 

 

 

Next Club Night 

Friday 16th September 2022 
Doors Open 7.30 for 8pm start. 

Look forward to seeing you again. 
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